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Title: Hopatcong Schools and Community… Working Together! 
 
Durban Avenue School had the privilege of working with Mayor Petillo in a community project.  
What a perfect way to join schools and community!!  Mayor Petillo asked the students of Durban 
Avenue School to help her title the current unnamed road that the Hopatcong Pound is located on.   
Each student at Durban Avenue School had the opportunity to submit one name that could 
potentially be chosen to be the road’s new name.  A committee of townspeople judged the entries and 
picked, “Rescue Road” as the winning entry.  Three Durban Avenue School students submitted 
“Rescue Road” and were honored at the July 6th Town Council meeting and given, “You Make a 
Difference” certificates from Mayor Petillo.  The road sign is being designed by a Boy Scout as a part 
of an Eagle Scout project.  What a great way to join hands to create something wonderful for the town 
of Hopatcong.! Thank you to Mayor Petillo for including us in this wonderful project.  Pictured below 
are the winning students with Mayor Petillo, Megan Dunlap, Tyler Alvarez, and Brian Tobar.  
Congratulations to them! 
 
 

                                  

mailto:jwalker@hopatcongschools.org

